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Laura

Please find attached a copy of the D&C teams assessment of Salt Way, Banbury. The primary assessment was undertaken by Rose Todd, and seconded by myself.

As such, we have therefore identified the trackway as a Local Heritage Asset. This allows protection from section 135 of the NPPF, and encourages retention and enhancement under section 131.

While it does not mean that any special permission is required for alterations etc. in the same manner as a designated heritage asset (listed building, conservation area etc as defined by the NPPF), the LPA should take into account its importance to the local area and make allowances for this in the consideration of planning applications.

Thanks,

Claire

Claire Sutton BA MSc
Senior Design & Conservation Officer
Development Management

(not in the office on Tuesdays)

Telephone: 01295 221608
Int. ext. 1608
Email: claire.sutton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
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